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The Carleton Place Canoe Club has had another successful year both on and off the water.  Financially, our members have shown themselves to be diligent in their consideration of the financial needs of the club, ensuring that the CPCC is in good financial standing with our business partners and associations.  
From our initial board meeting after the last AGM, the board made strong decisions to ensure the club received payment for all registrations in a timely manner.  Deadlines for payments were set and overall, the club members respected these procedures.  The requirement to register and purchase items through the website as well as offering two new payment methods were instrumental in streamlining our financial procedures and ensuring our cashflow remained consistent throughout the year.
Moving forward, we will continue to monitor and review our procedures, making changes where necessary.  Further integration between our website and our accounting system is our next consideration. Balancing the financial needs of the club with our ability to raise funds through registrations, sponsorships, grants and fundraising is our primary focus.  With the help of our members, by selling Advent raffle and duck derby tickets, asking businesses to sponsor a race at our regatta or buying some club gear, the CPCC will build on our reputation of having ‘Great Sports since 1893’.  
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